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The Naval Postgraduate School (NPS) is accepting applications for the 
position of Assistant Professor in the Department of Computer Science. The focus 
of Cyber Security includes network and systems security, cloud and distributed security, 
digital forensics, and cyber-physical systems.   

 
We are the Department of Computer Science at the Naval Postgraduate 

School in Monterey, California.  Our students are primarily military officers seeking 
masters degrees, some civilians entering the Cyber Corps, and a few PhD students. 
They are all exceptional. We specialize in cyber security, networking, modeling and 
simulation, autonomous systems, software engineering, and data science.  Our 
research addresses hard problems in national security; we foster close collaboration 
with our military, civilian, and international graduate students, supported by state of 
the art laboratories.  We are close to the technology hubs of San Jose and Silicon 
Valley and very well connected in the US Navy and DoD cyber security and big 
data communities. We are 40 faculty with 20 tenure track professors. Additional 
information about our department can be found at http://nps.edu/cs. 
 

We seek to fill the position as soon as possible and will consider 
applications on a rolling basis until the positions are filled. In your application 
package include your curriculum vitae, names of three references, and a sample of 
your published work, if any. Tell us in your cover letter why you are interested in 
this position and comment on your initial research goals, teaching interests, and 
capabilities. 

 
Minimum qualifications: 

• Must have a PhD in a related discipline. 
• Must currently hold or be eligible for a Secret clearance. 
• Must be a U.S. citizen. 

 
Forward the application package to Dr. Robert Beverly, Search Committee Chair, 
Computer Science Department, Naval Postgraduate School, 1411 Cunningham Rd 
GE-314, Monterey, CA 93943.  Email: rbeverly@nps.edu. 
 
Salary is commensurate with qualifications and experience.  Relocation package, 
including recruitment/relocation incentive may be authorized.  The position will 
remain open until filled.  
 
The Naval Postgraduate School is an equal opportunity employer. For 
additional information about NPS, please refer to the website at  
http://www.nps.edu. 


